
  
 
    
 
   
  
   Telephone: 309/438-3183   
 University Curriculum Committee Campus Box 2202 
 101C Moulton Hall  
 
August 31, 2016 
 
TO:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Claire Lieberman, Chairperson, University Curriculum Committee  
 
RE: Executive Summary – TCH Proposal for New Pedagogy Emphasis Sequence 
 
The University Curriculum Committee approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate consideration the 
attached proposal from the School of Teaching and Learning to add a new Early Childhood Education 
Pedagogy Emphasis Sequence. 
 
The new sequence is being proposed as a result of a resolution from the Council for Teacher Education 
indicating that departments should select one of three paths as a contingency for students who are not 
successful in passing the edTPA mandated by the Illinois State Board of Education.   
 
The new sequence will have the same requirements for completion as does the Early Childhood Teacher 
Education program except successful completion of the edTPA requirement. The pedagogy emphasis option 
does not lead to licensure in the State of Illinois. 

 
The University Curriculum Committee supports the proposal to add the new sequence.   
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